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I am a member and Trustee of the First Universalist Church in Rockland, a 
congregation affiliated with the Unitarian Universalist Association.   I am writing to 
express my firm belief – as a person of Faith – that proposed legislation LD 868 ought
not to pass.
While there are still many questions to be considered relating to Transgender athletes,
this proposed legislation is a fear-based, knee jerk reaction to a threat that has no basis
in fact. It unfairly targets trans athletes and opens the door to discrimination and 
bullying.


